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Canterbury Nursery Summer Term 
Dear Parents, 

 Last half term, the children really enjoyed our topic of pets 

and animals. The children loved playing in the vet’s role 

play, and they also really enjoyed the visit from the animal 

man. This half term, we will be gardening and growing our 

own flowers. 

 

 
 
 

Understanding of the world 
 The natural world 

 
We will: 

-Plant seeds and care for growing plants. 

-Understand the key features of the life 

cycle of a plant. 

Expressive arts and design 

We will: 

-Explore our garden centre role-play 

area.   

 

 

 

 

Mathematics 

We will: 

-Make comparisons between 

objects relating to size, length, 

weight and capacity. 

-Continue to recognise and 

write numbers. 

Guided understanding books 

-The lion inside 

-The night pirates 

  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Phonics 

We have taught the 

entire letter sounds that 

we, in nursery are looking 

at. We will now 

concentrate on blending 

these sounds to hear, say 

and write words.   

 

 

 

 

Water bottles 
 
Please ensure that your child brings only water in their 
water bottles - no juice. 
 
Homework 
Please complete and return homework every Monday. 
 
Book bags 
Please bring in book bags every Friday.  

Our topic is growing 
and changes 

 


